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Nick Jackson

From: Golders Green Allotment Association 
<nick=fletcherjackson.co.uk@mail252.sea71.mcsv.net> on behalf of Golders Green 
Allotment Association <nick@fletcherjackson.co.uk>

Sent: 13 September 2018 18:26
To: nick@fletcherjackson.co.uk
Subject: GGAA Newsletter September 2018
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GGAA Newsletter September 2018 

 

Dear All, 

  

A quick update on what is happening on site and another call for assistance. 

 

New Fencing 

First, as decided at the Annual General Meeting, we are starting to replace the 

fence alongside the stream adjacent to Clitterhouse Park.  The contractors will 

start at the southerly end and work northwards. The plotholders adjacent to the 

existing fence and volunteers are clearing the route for the fence, and this will 

involve a 1 metre strip all the way along the existing boundary. There has been 

a lot of clearing work already done and more to follow, using a small digger. 

This will start this weekend and continue till Monday.  Many thanks to all the 

plotholders who have been so energetic and positive about getting this all done. 

 

Water 
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The water will be turned off at the end of October, with some flexibility if the 

drought continues. 

 

Volunteers 

We still need more help in manning the shop if we want it to be open most of 

the year.  If we don’t get more volunteers the shop will be closed most of 

December and January, and probably for August next year. If you feel that you 

can help, please contact Anna on 07765923106.  

 

Barnet Allotment Competition 

You will be pleased to know that our site got a “Commendation” again this year 

in the Barnet Competion, and that Silas, one of our plotholders (and who is the 

volunteer who is doing much of the fencing preparation work) won first prize for 

best allotment in Barnet.  Impressive. 
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